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Catholic School Council & Safe Schools Committee Meeting 

October 2nd 2017 

MINUTES 
Present:  Jennifer Bailey, Heidi Donck, Carla Duquette, Myra Gauvreau, Heather Godmaire, Billie 

Richer, Marc Teskey, Sarah Desmarais, Peggy Miron, Matt Turner 

Regrets: Jennifer Bonney, Natasha Thomson 

Prayer was shared 
 
Amendment/Approval of Agenda 
 
- Agenda approved 

 
Nomination & Election of Officers  
 

- Chair:  Heather Godmaire was elected as Chair 

- Vice-Chair:  Heidi Donck was elected as Vice-Chair 
 

      By-Law Review 
 

- By-Laws were reviewed with no changes.  We will look at “voting” procedures at next 
meeting to see if improvements can be made 

 
Amendment/Approval of Minutes (March 6, 2017) 
 
- Minutes approved as presented 
 
Business Arising from the Minutes  
 
- Pinnies discussed.  They are multi-colour and would not suffice for whole-school events.  

Matt will get a price on blue t-shirts with/without logos for possible wholesale purchase.  
Matt will look into ensuring we have jerseys/pinnies for use at cross country 

- Summer construction work discussed 
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Financial Report & Fundraising 
 
- Budget Statement shared.  Account now titled “School Ground Improvement” 
- It was agreed that our next project would be a basketball court with 2 permanent nets. 

Excess funds could then be used for swings on Senior yard. 
- Matt will do up a letter asking for agency/grant support of this project.   
- Fresh From the Farm will go towards this project 
- We will abandon Thornloe Cheese fundraiser 
- Possible fundraisers were discussed; however, it was agreed that there was some 

“fundraiser fatigue” last year among our school community 

 
Principal’s Report 
 

- Report shared 
- Draft School Improvement Plan will be presented at November meeting 
- It was agreed that the school Facebook page should remain open only to 

parents/guardians/staff & associated  
 

Safe Schools Committee 

- This is a school climate survey year.  Data will be shared at a future meeting 
- Safe School Incident Report data shared 

New Business & Questions 

- Staffing changes were discussed 
- PALS program was discussed 

Meeting dates 

- November 6, January 22 & March 5 all at 6:00 pm were selected as tentative meeting 
dates 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:10 pm 

mailto:mturner@ncdsb.on.ca

	Prayer was shared
	Amendment/Approval of Agenda
	- Agenda approved
	Nomination & Election of Officers
	- Vice-Chair:  Heidi Donck was elected as Vice-Chair
	By-Law Review
	- By-Laws were reviewed with no changes.  We will look at “voting” procedures at next meeting to see if improvements can be made
	Amendment/Approval of Minutes (March 6, 2017)
	- Minutes approved as presented
	Business Arising from the Minutes
	- Pinnies discussed.  They are multi-colour and would not suffice for whole-school events.  Matt will get a price on blue t-shirts with/without logos for possible wholesale purchase.  Matt will look into ensuring we have jerseys/pinnies for use at cro...
	- Summer construction work discussed
	Financial Report & Fundraising
	- Budget Statement shared.  Account now titled “School Ground Improvement”
	- It was agreed that our next project would be a basketball court with 2 permanent nets. Excess funds could then be used for swings on Senior yard.
	- Matt will do up a letter asking for agency/grant support of this project.
	- Fresh From the Farm will go towards this project
	- We will abandon Thornloe Cheese fundraiser
	- Possible fundraisers were discussed; however, it was agreed that there was some “fundraiser fatigue” last year among our school community
	Principal’s Report
	- Report shared
	- Draft School Improvement Plan will be presented at November meeting
	- It was agreed that the school Facebook page should remain open only to parents/guardians/staff & associated

